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1 message

Heather Wiggins <heather.wiggins@hotmail.com> Mon, May 6, 2024 at 10:46 AM
To: "cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

I am writing to echo my support for Option E, the new middle school.  This option resonates with me as a parent as
well as a tax payer.  It solves more problems long term. It is less disruptive to children and their learning.  It also
makes the most long term sense for fiscal responsibility.  

I was pleased to see that the majority of folks who filled out the survey were also in alignment with this option.  

Thank you!
Heather Wiggins 
7 Kettle Cove Road
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